
Dear Parents & Guardians,

In line with the advice given by the Department of Education late this evening, Our Lady’s
School will be closed tomorrow, December 7th. Please see the DES press release below.

Remote learning will take place instead via Google Classroom with teachers posting work on
their designated sites. The work posted will be tailored to take into account the fact that
students may not have access to appropriate materials that remain in their lockers and in
consideration of the limited access to shared technology at home.

Students should follow their timetable for their Tuesday classes, access their Google
Classroom for that class and do their set work. A remote roll will be taken for each class. At
the end of each class students need to move to the next Google Classroom to start the next
class’ work. Staff will be available to answer any questions on the work posted during their
timetabled lessons.

We would also like to remind students to ensure they take the precautionary measures
aligned with the weather warnings in order to remain safe.

I wish all students the very best with their remote learning tomorrow.

Yours sincerely,

Principal

https://www.gov.ie/en/press-release/9102b-statement-on-storm-barra/




